
Octobe r 28, 1964 

Mr. C. C. Williams 
2980 Delmar Lane , N . W. 
Apartment E.2. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30311 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

As Mr·. Allen is out of the city, I would like -to 
acknowledge receipt of your letter of October 
27th. 

We appreciate your interest in telling Mr. Aaron 
and Mr. Maye about Atl nta. Thi is to advi e 
that all ne-ces ry information which you mentioned 
has already been furni hed to the owner of the 
Milwaukee Braves by Mr . Allen. 

AD/br 

Sincerely your , 

Ann Dzummond, 
E1tecutive Se,c.re ry 




